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RECOMMENDATION 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Board approve the attached settlement 
agreement related to excess accumulation tax objection claims for 2020-2023 for the total 
amount of $67,250.   

To: The Board of Education and Dr. Patrick Broncato, Superintendent 
From: Curt Saindon, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services/CSBO 
Date:  June 13, 2025 
Subject: Recommendation to Approve Settlement Agreement for 2020-2022 Claims 


